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July	6,	2023		
	
	
Greetings	TAG	Academy	Families,	
	
Welcome	back	to	another	exciting	school	year	at	Tuskegee	Airmen	Global	Academy!	It	is	with	
great	joy	and	enthusiasm	that	I	extend	my	warmest	greetings	to	our	returning	families	and	
extend	a	heartfelt	welcome	to	those	joining	our	school	community	for	the	first	time.	We	hope	
you	had	a	restful	and	rejuvenating	summer	break,	and	we	are	eager	to	embark	on	a	year	filled	
with	new	discoveries,	growth,	and	success.	
	
As	we	begin	this	academic	year,	I	want	to	emphasize	our	commitment	to	providing	a	safe,	
inclusive,	and	inspiring	learning	environment	for	all	our	students.	At	Tuskegee	Airmen	Global	
Academy,	we	hold	ourselves	to	high	standards	of	excellence,	both	in	academics	and	character	
development.	We	strive	to	nurture	the	unique	talents	and	abilities	of	each	child	while	fostering	
a	sense	of	community	and	respect.	
	
We	also	recognize	the	importance	of	parental	involvement	in	a	child's	education,	and	we	
encourage	you	to	stay	actively	engaged	in	your	child's	learning	journey.	Whether	it's	through	
attending	parent-teacher	conferences,	participating	in	school	events,	or	volunteering,	your	
partnership	and	support	are	invaluable	to	our	shared	goal	of	providing	a	well-rounded	
education.	Together,	we	can	make	a	significant	difference	in	the	lives	of	our	students.	
	
Throughout	the	year,	we	will	keep	you	informed	about	important	dates,	events,	and	
opportunities	through	our	regular	communication,	including	newsletters,	emails,	and	our	
school	website.	Additionally,	we	encourage	you	to	reach	out	to	our	teachers,	staff,	or	
administration	with	any	questions,	concerns,	or	suggestions	you	may	have.	We	are	here	to	
listen	and	work	collaboratively	with	you	to	ensure	the	success	of	your	child.	
	
Finally,	I	want	to	express	my	gratitude	for	entrusting	us	with	your	child's	education.	We	
consider	it	an	honor	and	privilege	to	be	a	part	of	their	educational	journey,	and	we	are	
committed	to	providing	an	exceptional	educational	experience	that	prepares	them	for	future	
success.	Together,	let	us	foster	a	positive	and	enriching	learning	environment	where	every	
student	feels	valued,	supported,	and	inspired.	
	
Once	again,	welcome	back	to	Tuskegee	Airmen	Global	Academy!	Let	us	embark	on	this	journey	
together	and	make	this	academic	year	a	remarkable	one	filled	with	growth,	achievements,	and	
wonderful	memories.	
	
Educationally	driven,	
	
Melanie	Sithole		
Principal,	Tuskegee	Airmen	Global	Academy	


